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Governing Council 

The Governing Council, which consists of parents and staff members, is an integral part of the 

preschool. Being a member gives parents the opportunity to be involved in decision making, 

the management of finances, fundraising and the maintenance of buildings and equipment. 

Meetings are held twice a term from 7- 9 pm. and all parents are welcome. 

The Council consists of the following positions: 

Chairperson 

 Liaises with the Director to organise the agenda, chairs meetings and maintains contact 

with Director for discussions or meetings if/when necessary. 
Secretary 

 Takes minutes of the meeting and ensures all members have copies of minutes promptly 

following the meeting. 
Treasurer 

 Counts, balances, receipts and banks all money that comes into the centre. 
General Council Members 

 Contribute to discussion and support the council where needed. Becoming a member is a 

great way of having an active role in your child’s kindergarten and a way of getting to 

know other parents and staff.  

No experience is necessary and your comments, suggestions, concerns and ideas are always 

welcome. 


